



MEN'S COMMITTEE MEETING
Hoebridge Golf Centre
Thursday 4th July 2018

MEMBERS

Captain	Norm Spiller	(NS)
Vice Captain & New members	Graham Norris	(GN)
Men's Handicaps	John Head	(JH)
Weekend Medal & Communications	Sanjay Khuller	(SK)
Weekend Stableford	Mark Teagle	(MT)
Midweek Coordinator	Tom Wesolowski	(TW)
External Competition Secretary	Pete Woolston	(PW)
Handicap Secretary & Fines/Bans	Andy Richardson	(AR)
Secretary	James Pitt	(JP)

1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

- 1.1 Apologies were received from Graham Norris, James Pitt and John Head

2 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

- 2.1 The minutes of the meeting held on 6th June 2018 were approved.

3 MATTERS ARISING - Outstanding actions from previous meeting

- 3.5 Course issues – all items progressing. Course assessment for slope, possibly include the Shey, to be presented at the management committee meeting – ongoing (AR)
- 15.3 Report on Stroke Indices remains ongoing. (AR)
- 15.6 Processes now in place for the Members reconciliation with Club V1 – (JH)
- 15.7 Mixed Pairs competition, rules and handicap calculations need to be reviewed before start of 2018/19 competition - ongoing (AR)
- 15.8 AR to supply note on rule changes for 2019 to GMC - ongoing
- 15.10 Suggestion that those representing Hoebridge in club matches should wear club 'playing kit' ongoing - ongoing (SK)

4 CAPTAIN

- 4.1 Club Championships: Excellent attendance, thanks to all for the support.
- 4.2 Axtell & Rondec competitions on schedule.
- 4.3 Invitation Day was well attended and was a very successful day.
- 4.4 Charity Day due on 17th July.

- 4.5 Committee Away at Tyrrells Wood on 11th July.
- 4.6 Handing back tee times: Midweek procedures to be shared and redrafted for the weekend comps as required. The two procedures will then be distinct.
Action Point: TW to discuss storing procedures on the website hub with Bill Goodman
- 4.7 New Members processes under review NS
- 5 VICE CAPTAIN**
 - 5.1 New members – Average of 12 new members a month
- 6 SECRETARY**
 - 6.1 Nothing to report
- 7 HANDICAP SECRETARY**
 - 7.1 Presentation to GMC on 24th July on world handicap system.
 - 7.2 New Member handicaps being put in place.
 - 7.3 7 new members still awaiting handicap transfer to HGC.
- 8 WEEKEND MEDAL**
 - 8.1 Sanjay to continue with process of handing back tee times.
 - 8.2 Start Sheets: To be handed over to starters on Thursday evening, any changes to be handled by starter from that point
 - 8.3 Good attendance in medals, starters have been reminded again that only 2 fourballs at the end
- 9 WEEKEND STABLEFORD**
 - 9.1 Mixed stableford to be looked at for 2019 diary, options splitting the men's and women's draw and women starting after the men's competition
 - 9.2 Attendance levels also low when a Mixed event
- 10 FINES AND BANS**
 - 10.1 All have been contacted.
- 11 MIDWEEK**
 - 11.1 Tom Banks has won both the latest midweek Medal and Stableford competitions. The committee voted to allow juniors to compete in club competitions, but they cannot receive cash prizes and must receive club vouchers instead.
 - 11.2 Super Seniors: Tidy up of rules required - copy and implement rules used for club championships - TW
- 12 EXTERNAL COMPETITIONS**
 - 12.1 Good result in Bourne Vanneck shield qualifier – Finals on 14th July
 - 12.2 Bridgestone Trophy final on 17th August at Frillford Heath.
Stuart Bennett and Sanjay Khuller from Hoebridge taking part.

13 PAST CAPTAIN

14.1 Nothing to report.

15 AOB

15.1 Mark Teagle announced a new summer friendly for 2019. We will be playing against Sunbury at home on the 24/4/19 and away on the 25/9/19.

15.2 The committee congratulated our Captain Norm Spiller on completing his 10K charity run last weekend, particularly given the hot conditions.

15.3 Des Lewin scored a hole in one on the 2nd on the 13/6/18 whilst playing a match in the midweek pairs, possibly making him the oldest player to achieve a hole in one at Hoebridge.

16 DATE OF NEXT MEETING: Wednesday 1st August 2018 7.30pm.

The meeting closed at 8.30pm